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Street Re-Striping Project to Begin Monday, September 24th  

 
Clearlake, CA – September 20th, 2018 
 
Contractors will begin work on Monday, September 24th on a re-striping project for major 
collectors and arterial roads throughout Clearlake and motorists can expect intermittent delays 
due to the road work.  The re-striping project will include centerlines, bike lanes, fog lines, left 
turn lanes, and crosswalks.   The estimated completion date of the project is Friday, October 
12th.    
 
The re-striping work will impact portions of the following roads: 
 

• Acacia Street; Arrowhead Road; Burns Valley Road; Rumsey Road; Olympic Drive;  
Lakeshore Drive; Old Highway 53; Dam Road Extension; Dam Road; and Pine Street. 

 
Clearlake Public Works Department will notify the public via Nixle about anticipated roadwork 
delays so that motorists can avoid those areas.  Re-striping will also be done overnight in 
certain areas to minimize impacts to motorists. 
 
According to City Manager, Greg Folsom, “This is the latest project to be funded through 
Measure V that will help to improve roads and road safety within the City of Clearlake.  In many 
areas of the city the fog lines and the center lines are worn out and barely visible.  This project 
will define the roadway, bike lanes, and crosswalks and create a much safer roadway for our 
citizens.” 
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